Pruksa Silvana News I

Dear valued customer,

Pruksa India would like to extend warm wishes to all of you in the month of Gowri Ganesh
festival. The festivities bring in lot of happiness and togetherness amongst the family
members and inspires the sense of well being and cultural values in the society

and making better living more than possible.

Meanwhile, we would also like to share some more updates about our Pruksa Silvana
Project. There has been a good progress in the field of Infrastructure Development of the
project. New concrete roads, development of park areas, club house, swimming pool and
waste management system including Organic Convertor are some of the noticable develop-
mental works under progress. A total number of 207 units are under various stages of
construction. Some clients have completed the registration, finished their interior works and
have moved into their new homes. Pruksa India wishes the customers a new experience at
Silvana.

On 14th September 2012, Pruksa India
Housing in association with Govern-
ment High School, Bidarahalli, Banga-
lore organised a painting competion for
high school children in the age of 12 to
15 years. The theme of the Competition
was “How would you like to see Bengaluru in the near future”. The event witnessed overwhelming response from 250 students and a
student from 8th Standard Mr. Harish bagged the first prize, a bicycle for his exclusive painting. The event had team prizes for promoting
team spints among the different groups. Fostering creative excellence among Govt high school children and creating a platform to
exhibit their natural talent was the core objective of this event. Pruksa India, in its own way, strongly believes in certain important values
of contributing something to the society in which we live in along with the regular business amitions.
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As usual, Pruksa news letter will be back with more news and
updates next month. Please feel comfortable to write
to us about your experience with Pruksa by an emalil at

nfo.bangalore@pruksa.com or at dhanalakshmi_r@pruksa.com
For further information, please call +91-80-43403300 or visit our
website at www.pruksa.co.in

More news update are available
affx on Pruksalndia Facebook Fanpage.
www.facebook/Pruksaindia PRUKSA
GLOBAL




